
From: Boralc, Mary Jo
Sent: 2/8/2013 11:31:28 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: recent PG&E advice letter question 

thanks

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Friday, Febmary 08, 2013 11:31 AM 
To: Borak, Mary Jo
Subject: Re: recent PG&E advice letter question

Hi Mary Jo,

I will check and let you know.

Thanks,
Meredith

On Feb 8, 2013, at 2:29 PM, "Borak, Mary Jo"
<maryjo.borak@cpuc .ca.gov<mailto:marvio.borak@cpuc.ca.gov» wrote:

Hi Meredith
Do you remember a PG&E advice letter wherein PG&E shed some customers to an adjacent irrigation district or 
muni district for service? If so, do you know the AL number?
I am asking because another utility is in a similar position and thought looking at that advice letter might help us. 
Thanks for your help 
Mary Jo

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
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